Gaudelia Cruz Hernandez
Leonardo Aviles 2507
Colonia 12 de Mayo
Mazatlan, Sinaloa, Mexico
Telephone 982-2580

November 19, 2006
Dear Tres Islas Orphanage FFund Donors,
This 1s Gaudelia “Fella” Cruz Hernandez writing to you once again.

I send you my warm greetings and write to let you know that as the person who buys the food
and supplies for the children in the orphanages, the great help your donations make.

I've helped Donelle and the children in the orphanages for many years thanks to the Tres Islas
Orphanage Fund.

Because I am a Mexican national, I know how proud Mexican people are. As I shared with you
before, we have big hearts and work hard, but we don’t have enough to help the children in the
orphanages like they need. Their needs are met because of you.

Each week the orphanage directors meet me to purchase the food for their orphanages. They
always tell me if it weren't for Tres Islas Orphanage Fund donors, the children would not have
healthy food, the things they need for school, and other things. Plus, many of you come to
Mazatlan to visit the children and make repairs at the orphanages. Thank you.

Next time you to come to Mazatlan, I invite you to come buy groceries with me. Then you will
know what a big help you are when you see all the food in the shopping carts.

After the hurricane came this year, the orphanage Ciudad de los Ninos didn’t even have enough
money to buy mops and brooms to clean up from the muddy floodwaters. But thanks to you,
they were able to buy them. It may not seem like much but they could turn to Tres Islas and
get help. Having someone to turn to means everything if you have nothing.

In my prayers, I pray God will always bless you. Please continue to help the children in the
orphanages through the Tres Islas Orphanage Fund because you make a world of difference.
Please come down and I'll be glad to show you!
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Gaudelia Cruz Hemandez



